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Dear Perth & Kinross Council
Application to Green Living Fund December 2023

Aberfeldy Development Trust is delighted to support Pitlochry Community Action Trust with this
application to the Green Living Fund. ADT is committed to the economic, social, cultural and
environmental prosperity of Aberfeldy and we welcome this initiative to help engage both
communities with working towards greater environmental sustainability. In our Housing Needs
Survey (July 2022), a high proportion of respondents (70%) stated that they would benefit from
energy efficiency measures. It would therefore be beneficial to highlight in the community help
available through organisations to reduce energy costs and provide information on the range of
measures and assistance available.

ADT will help promote the fairs through our wesbite, social media and members newsletter
(currently approx 200 people).

Your sincerely,

Helen Stockham
(Development Officer, Aberfeldy Development Trust)



